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March 15, 2018 

 

Re: Invitation to Safety Summit 

  

To:  Community Risk Reduction Influencer  

 

Dear Community Partner, 

 

You’re invited to the 2nd Annual Safety Summit Dinner to join with other community partners interested in 

reducing the number of fatal fire deaths and injuries in West Virginia.  The WV State Fire Marshal’s Office is 

sponsoring this dinner and offering this educational evening at no cost to participants during the 2018 WV 

Public Safety Expo. 

 

The dinner will begin at 5pm on Thursday, May 10th, 2018, at the Charleston Civic Center followed by 

presentations at 6pm. This will be an invaluable opportunity for fire and emergency service members and other 

community partners to get together and learn about the Community Risk Reduction (CRR) Program and gain 

life-saving knowledge of the CRR industry’s best and most cutting-edge practices. 

 

Meredith Hawes, from the National Fire Protection Association, will be the featured speaker for this year’s 

summit. 

 

Through this presentation, we want to empower fire departments and other organizations to conduct community 

outreach. Your involvement is important as we provide a model Community Risk Reduction program seeking 

the continual decrease of fire deaths, injuries and property loss. This will be accomplished by fostering 

collaborative relationships, implementing education programs, and community outreach. 

 

To make a reservation please call Public Information Specialist Courtney Rosemond or Tim Rock at our office 

304-558-2191. 

 

Keeping your community safe is the goal of the WV State Fire Marshal’s Office and we will continue to 

provide these types of resources and outreach opportunities, as we feel it is the foundation to building a 

successful Community Risk Reduction program across our state. We hope you will join us.  

  

Sincerely,  

 

        

                       Kenneth E. Tyree Jr. 

       WV State Fire Marshal 



 

West Virginia Fire Safety Summit 
Thursday, May 10th, 2018 
Charleston Civic Center 

 
 

The West Virginia State Fire Marshal’s office is proud to 
host the 2nd Annual WV Fire Safety Summit Dinner 

sponsored in partnership with the National Fire Protection 
Association, and the American Red Cross. 

 
The 2018 Summit will be held on Thursday, May 10

th
, 

beginning at 5pm with a dinner  followed by topics on:  
Educational Messaging, NFPA Resources, Smoke Alarm 

Installations with Red Cross. 
 

The purpose of this summit is to bring together all 
stakeholders who have an interest in protecting property 
and life from the devastation of fires.  These stakeholders 
include but are not limited to:  Fire Service organizations, 

Community Service organizations, Industry leaders, 
Seniors, Family and Children Advocacy groups; this 
summit is for all willing and able to learn, share, and 

network with others within communities. 
 

 
Please call the WV Fire Marshal’s Office at  

304-558-2191 and talk with one of our Public 
Education Representatives on how to make a “FREE” 

registration for May 10th at the WV Public Safety 
Expo at the Charleston Civic Center.  


